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Brevillier is continuing to follow all guidance as required by CDC, Department of Health,
Department of Human Services as well as the local, state and federal Governments. We are so
appreciative of the patience and support being provided to us from residents, families and staff!

Jeff Wieser, myself and Leadership staff met with the residents of Conrad House and Barnabas Court
North and South on Monday the 16th to provide an update and answer questions. We have been
discussing individually the restrictions with the Ball Pavilion residents.

The Conrad Store is going to be open Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 12:30 to 2pm to
help with essential grocery needs. The staff will be manning the store during those hours.

We have been communicating with staff through their supervisors on a daily basis and to date 99%
of our staff are coming to work! We are watching all staff for signs of iliness and all know they are
not to report to work if they are sick.

Ball Pavilion has had a little bit more of a challenge as we also have Influenza A in the building, but
we are slowly recovering!

We have worked with our Recreation and Social Services staff to begin Skype and face time for
families and residents. if you would like this opportunity please feel free to call and arrange a time.
Staff will also be calling families to let them know we are ready and able to accommodate this form
of visual communication!

This unprecedented event presents many challenges but also many learning opportunities. We are
asking all residents and families to avoid leaving the facilities if something can be rescheduled.
Please do not take residents to your homes if you or someone in your family has been ill in the last

2 weeks. Our older adults are the population we are trying to protect.

If you need to deliver something to a family member please drop it off at the front office during
normal business hours and we will make sure to deliver the necessities to them.

Also - please feel free to call your building Social Worker with any questions or for an update on
how your loved one is doing. | have asked the Social Workers to make calls every few days to give
you an update on your specific loved one and you can pass this along to all your family members.
Please continue to watch the Brevillier Village Website daily for updates.

We will post again soon!

Stay Safe and Healthy!

Vicky Wittuck, Jeff Wieser, and Jean LaFuria
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